
 
 

Report of the African Studies Students’ Association 
 

 
Departmental Updates 
 
● We are accepting essays for our academic journal, Uhuru, and will be making 

announcements in several classes. 
● We sent out a survey to all students in African Studies and those who have taken 

courses related to African Studies to gain feedback.  
● We have our office back.  

 
Upcoming Events 
 
● We are organizing a film screening that will take place in our office during the 

last week of February. There will be snacks and coffee, and a discussion will 
follow the screening.  
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